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27 August 2024 – MARKET SITE MOGPOG, MARINDUQUE.                    
PSA-Marinduque launched the new system of PSA Mobile Civil Registry 
System (CRS) Outlet in LGU Mogpog, spearheaded by PSA MIMAROPA 
Regional Director Leni Rioflorido and PSA-Marinduque Chief Statistical 
Specialist Ms. Gemma N. Opis, in collaboration with LGU Mogpog and LCRO 
Mogpog on 27 August 2024. 

The new PSA Mobile CRS Outlet is designed to streamline document 
requests and provide same-day issuance of civil registry documents at 
temporary sites. This innovative approach ensures that vital civil registration 
services reach those who need them the most, breaking down barriers and 
promoting inclusivity. 
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PSA CRS Mobile Team assisting client in 

requesting their civil registry documents. 

Regional Director Leni R. Rioflorido delivers her 

welcoming address at the launch of the Mobile 

CRS Outlet Service. 

 



The launch event was marked by a ribbon-cutting ceremony, attended by 
local officials and community members who expressed their enthusiasm and 
support to this progressive initiative. Director Leni Rioflorido emphasized the 
importance of accessibility and efficiency in public service, highlighting how 
the new system would significantly reduce the waiting time for essential 
documents.  

The Local Government Unit of Mogpog, headed by Hon. Mayor Augusto Leo 
M. Livelo represented by OIC-Administrator Vivian Logatoc, and Local Civil 
Registry Office, expressed gratitude to PSA for selecting their municipality 
as the pilot location for this initiative, noting that the collaboration between 
PSA and the LGU would pave the way for further improvements in public 

service delivery. 

Despite the challenges posed by frequent power interruptions, the PSA 
Team successfully processed civil registry document requests of 49 clients. 
Additionally, the team extended their efforts by working overtime to fulfill the 
requests of 150 more clients of the CRS Mobile Outlet at the PSA Provincial 
Office. 

Moving forward, the PSA plans to expand this service to other remote areas 
in the region, ensuring that more Filipinos benefit from this improved access 
to civil registration services. The success of the Mogpog roll-out is a 
promising step toward a more inclusive and accessible public service 
framework. 

If you have any questions or need further clarification, please reach us via 
email at marinduque@psa.gov.ph. Alternatively, you can also reach us via 
our landline numbers: (042)332-0848 or (042)754-0024. 
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